
Steering Committee 
Minutes

October 20, 2010

Attending: Brian Block, Andrew Clifford, Deborah Compte, Leon Duminiak, Nancy Freudenthal, Beverly  Kalinowski, Thomas Little, Amanda Norvell, Jessica Peterson

Excused: Kawanna Leggett, Christopher Morris

Approval of Minutes: The minutes of September 15, 2010 were approved.

Old Business: 

1.  The recommendation concerning faculty office hours was accepted and will be forwarded to the Provost. 

2.  The Five-Year Review has been revised by the Provost in consultation with the AFT, and those revisions have been accepted by CFA.
3.  The recommendations regarding Program Closures within Health and Exercise Science and Educational Technology have been accepted and will be forwarded to the Provost.

4.   The Principles for Prioritizing Program Closure has been accepted and will be forwarded to the Provost.
5.  A recommendation from CPP on graduate certificate programs has been accepted and will be sent to the Provost.  If approved by the Provost, it will be the basis for a charge to CAP concerning a proposed graduate certificate program in Women’s and Gender Studies. 

New Business:
1.  The Vice President for Student Life has drafted a Student Code of Conduct.  A charge concerning this draft will be sent to CSCC.
2.  Steering reviewed the recommendation regarding the Healthy Campus Program Committee and felt that the issue is appropriate to consider as part of the Governance Review.

3.  It was decided that the recommendation on bullying, intimidation, and incivility among faculty and staff is not an issue for governance, and will be referred to HR and Academic Affairs
4. It was decided that the issue regarding late SOSA applications should be determined by SOSA as part of its own operating procedure
5.  Steering will draft a charge to CFA for clarification on the Eligibility of 5th-year faculty for promotion.  

